
Mr. Patric Buchroeder 

Director of Bands 

Fairfax High School 

 

To the Office of Substitute Employment, 

 

I am Patric Buchroeder, Director of Bands for Fairfax High School within the Fairfax County 

Public School system. I write with my enthusiastic support for the appointment of Matthew 

Krysztopik as a substitute teacher within our school system. Matthew has been working with 

our drumline students, providing me the opportunity to observe his teaching. His calm 

demeanor, paired with high standards, has greatly improved classroom conduct and behavior, 

and yielded significant improvements to student learning. He is a valued member of our team, 

and I would feel very comfortable with him as a substitute for my program. That trust is a 

testimony to the quality of education Matthew would bring, and why I fully support and 

encourage his appointment. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me directly. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Patric Buchroeder  

Director of Bands 

Fairfax High School 

pwbuchroeder@fcps.edu 

513.240.9196 

mailto:pwbuchroeder@fcps.edu

